
Christchurch Woodturners Association Inc.

Congratulations to all our competition entrants and to the winners
At the meeting on 23 November, we invited partners to judge the entries for the Peter Hutchison Trophy and the Jim Dunford Memorial Trophy. Also 
announced was the winner of the show table for the night and winner overall for the year.

Peter Hutchison Trophy
Awarded annually to the member who displays the best coloured and / or embellished work.

The winner was Nigel Elson with his bowl with multiple resin inserts around the perimeter
and in the base. How he made it will be a topic for a future meeting.

Splinters
The Newsletter of

Christchurch Woodturners
Association Inc



Jim Dunford Memorial Trophy

Awarded annually to the member who displays the best piece that complies with the
specified theme. The theme this year being “anything with a lid”. 

The winner was Peter Clemett with his snowman, modelled after a traditional german
incense smoker. The incense burner in the base of the snowman and the smoke exiting
through his pipe.

If you want to see how to make one: https://knowledge.axminstertools.com/skill-centre-at-home-how-to-make-a-german-smoker/

https://knowledge.axminstertools.com/skill-centre-at-home-how-to-make-a-german-smoker/


Show table 

Overall winner of the show table competition is based on the points scored throughout the
year for pieces that are entered and voted on at each monthly meeting.

Mike Ginty received the most votes for his urn at the November meeting and also won the
competition for the year. The urn featured a threaded lid, contained a small box within the lid
and a further smaller box rattling around inside.



Congratulations to all our competition entrants
Congratulations to all the participants in the two annual competitions and those who participated in the show table throughout the year. Also thanks 
to the photographers, Dee and Brenda and to Peter and Noel for their contributions in critiquing the entries.

Further comment and photos on the competitions, show table and meeting will be in the next issue of Splinters.


